Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 5:22 PM

To: ‘cemeteryioof@fairpoint.net’; ‘hlyman@aol.com'
Subject: BL-17-00006

Good Afternoon,

This is just a reminder that the Boundary Line Adjustment application BL-17-00006 is still missing information that is
required for processing. Please submit the missing information prior to November 11", 2017 as the application will
expire on this date.

Thank you,

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us




